
 

Dear Community Partner,  
 

We are seeking your support for the Trinity Youth Baseball Association (TYBA) 
as we prepare for the 2025 season. TYBA serves youth ages 4 to 14, providing a 
positive and inclusive environment. As a non-profit, we aim to offer opportunities for 
every child, regardless of experience.  To keep registration fees affordable, we rely on 
donations from local businesses like yours. Your contribution will help cover costs for 
game balls, uniforms, field improvements, and more. Recently, we’ve upgraded our 
fields in Amity, PA, with new dugouts and a concession stand. 
 

Every donation, no matter the size, supports youth development and fosters 
values like teamwork and responsibility. We hope you'll consider a tax-deductible 
donation to help us continue our mission. 
 

Thank you for your consideration. Please reach out with any questions or to 
discuss partnership opportunities. 
 
Sincerely,​
​
Trinity Youth Baseball Association 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


